50th Celebration

Everyone is busy adding the finishing touches to the wonderful displays throughout the school. There is a real sense of excitement as our Open Night approaches as we look forward to welcoming the community back into our school.
The bottom car park and front yard will be available to park in. Please be careful in the front yard as it may prove difficult to get your car out depending on numbers.
On the evening, you can enter the school either through the main front door, the infant entrance or the P.7 entrance. 
There will be a table in each foyer with a guest book and some masks available, should you wish to wear one. We would love people to write a comment into one of the guest books and sign it before you leave. These books will be kept and will perhaps be on show at the 100th anniversary!
There will also be a leaflet to help guide you around the school. You can begin in any classroom and please make sure to visit them all. The staff and pupils have worked very hard at their projects and they want you to take time and enjoy them.
If a classroom looks very busy, please move on to the next and call back. We will have windows and doors open and each room has an air purifier provided by one of our parents Paul Nugent, from the company Novaerus, and these too will be in operation.
Refreshments will be served in the assembly hall from 7pm and finish around 8.30pm. Hopefully the weather will be fine and people can also relax outside.
News of our celebration has obviously travelled far, and I have attached a letter from Taoiseach Micheál Martin, congratulating us on our event!
The Staff and pupils of St Malachy’s P.S.
